NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
TOWN OF SENNETT

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to Municipal Home Rule Law and Town
Law, there has been presented to the Town Board of the Town of Sennett, New York, at a regular
meeting thereof held on February 15, 2024, proposed Local ‘Law No. A-2024, titled, “A Local Law
to Amend the Zoning Law of the Town of Sennett Relative to Updating and Creation of New
Regulation within the Hospitality-Lodging Overlay District in the Town.” Said Local Law, if
enacted, will repeal the entirety of Town of Sennett Local Law No. 2-2017 (“A Local Law to Amend
the Zoning Law of the Town of Sennet (Local Law No. 7-2014) to Amend Article V, Section 504,
Section 505, and Add a New Section 506 (“Hospitality-Tourism District Design Standards™). The
full text of said Local Law is on file at the Town Clerk’s Office at the Town Hall located at 6931
Cherry Street Road, Auburn, New York 13021, Town of Sennett, New York for inspection by all
interested persons.

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that on February 15, 2024, the Town Board determined
that this proposed Local Law is a Type I action pursuant to the State Environmental Quality Review
Act and a negative declaration was adopted at that time.

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the Town Board will hold a public hearing to consider
the proposed Local Law at the said Town Hall on March 21, 2024, at 6:30 p.m., or as soon thereafter

as the matter can be heard, at which time all persons interested will be heard.

i "
DATED: March 4, 2024 ] -
o '
KATHLEEN SALISB
Town Clerk
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